
 

MILTON HYDRO DISTRIBUTION INC.                     
200 Chisholm Drive, Milton, Ontario, L9T 3G9             
Telephone (905) 876-4611    ●    Fax (905) 876-2044 
 

 
August 30, 2016 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Application for LRAMVA Recovery 2011 to 2014 CDM 
 OEB File No. EB-2016-0242 
 

Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. (“Milton Hydro”) filed an Application on August 4, 2016 requesting the recovery of 

its Lost Revenue related to its 2011 to 2014 Conservation and Demand Management programs. 

Milton Hydro noticed a typographical error in Table 3 under the Proposed Billing Determinants and has made 

the correction to agree with Milton Hydro’s load forecast as approved in the OEB Decision and Order on Milton 

Hydro’s 2016 Cost of Service Application EB-2015-0089 dated July 28, 2016. 

This correction does not impact the Notice to Customers provided with the Letter of Direction dated August 25, 

2016 as the increase to the residential and general service <50 kW customers does not change.  Milton Hydro 

has completed paragraphs 1 to 4 of the Letter of Direction and in particular delivered the updated Application 

with Table 3 corrected to the intervenors as directed.  Milton Hydro will be filing its affidavit on August 31, 2016. 

Milton Hydro respectfully requests that this corrected Application replace the previous Application on the OEB’s 

webdrawer.  

Yours truly, 

Original signed by 

Cameron McKenzie, CPA, CGA 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 


